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10 July 2012. In its effort to develop a curriculum 
that meets the demand of the industries, Modern 
Languages (ML) Department, CMLHS has restructured 
its current syllabi. To better understand the needs of the 
industries for the curriculum, a one-day restructuring 
workshop was conducted on 10 July 2012 at the 
Banquet Hall, Chancellery with academic associates 
from the UMP engineering faculties. The objectives 
of the workshop were to obtain feedback on the new 
ML courses, which include English for Technical 
Communication (ETC) and English for Professional 
Communication (EPC). Apart from that, engineering 
lecturers’ personal or industrial experiences and 
samples of authentic materials to be used in the 
classrooms were also taken into consideration. Two 
representatives from all engineering faculties were 
invited to provide their feedback and input. Participants 
were welcomed by the Deputy Dean (Academic), 
Dr Norrihan Sulan, and were introduced to the new 
curriculum by ML Head of Department, Dr Zailin Shah 
Yusoff. All in all, constructive feedback and valuable 
input from the participants greatly contributed to the 
success of the program.




